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Too many of these bills are focused on making legal gun owners illegal gun owners.  We see the ’assault weapons ban’ 
again.  (Bill 7217).  First, you have to properly define ’assault weapon.’  According to the definiƟon in the bill, I own a .22 
caliber ’assault weapon,’ even though it only holds 10 rounds as required by the previous restricƟve statute, based solely 
upon looks! 
(Bill 7268) Requiring a new test by the DEM every two years is clearly an effort to make owning a weapon too 
difficult.  ACTIVE DUTY MILITARY QUALIFY ONCE A YEAR!  This is a ridiculous requirement.  We have a test.  Redoing it 
every two years is just foolish.  Are you going to pay for a dozen extra DEM employees just to administer tests? 
My representaƟve does not represent me in supporƟng these bills. 
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